
 

Department of Education Grant towards School Books 
The Department of Education has allocated a sum of money to assist with the 
purchase of schoolbooks for pupils. In previous years, the qualification criteria 
issued by the Department of Education are as follows: 
 

a. Families who are dependent mainly on social welfare payments. 
b. Families on low incomes from employment. 
c. Families who are experiencing financial hardship because of a 

particular circumstance.  

 
Accordingly, parents who consider that the terms of the scheme apply to them 
are asked to complete this form and return it by email to Elaine at 
accounts@stpaulscollege.ie by: 

    Friday 7th June 2024 
The College Office will closed for the month of July. Any late applications will not be 
processed until August. 

 
This Book Grant application applies to 4th, 5th and 6th Years only – all junior 
students will be provided with books under the Junior Schoolbooks Scheme 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Name of Pupil: ________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:  _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Class:  ___________________ 

 

Brother(s) in the College:   Yes      No     
 

Name & Class:  ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Reason for application: (Category a, b, c) Requirement by the Department of Education _______________ 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: _____________________________________________ 

 
 
Parent/Guardian email: (approval letter will be emailed) ________________________________ 


